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Product Sizing

Start by standing on a piece of
paper with your full weight and
socks on. Using your longest foot,
draw a line at the back of the heel
and another line across the top of
the longest toe. Measure the
distance in between in inches.
Refer to the chart below to find the
size that matches your length. This
chart is the inside measurements
of the jig shoe. Add whatever extra
length you need for the fit you
want. Then order the size of the
shoe according to the fit you want.
This chart does NOT apply to any of
the reel pumps.
Caution: The sizing estimates below
are geared towards a very tight fit
to the foot. Please adjust based on
your preferences.

There are two methods for estimated
your correct shoe size. For Regular
width Rutherford Jig Shoes, you can
simply measure your foot:

1.

2.

3.

4.

Snug fit is best as they will stretch. 
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Child Size Foot Measurement (in)

Small 9 6 7/8

9.5 7

10 7 1/8

10.5 7 3/8

11 7 1/2

11.5 7 3/4

12 7 7/8

12.5 8

13 8 1/4

13.5 8 3/8



Size Foot Measurement (in)

1 8 1/2

1.5 8 5/8

2 8 3/4

2.5 8 7/8

3 9

3.5 9 1/8

4 9 3/8

4.5 9 1/2

5 9 3/4

5.5 9 7/8

6 10

6.5 10 1/8

7 10 3/8

7.5 10 1/2

8 10 3/4

8.5 10 7/8

9 11

9.5 11 1/4

10 11 3/8

10.5 11 1/2

11 11 3/4


